
Elect Jason Friesen for CUPE 386 Vice President 

 
 

 
 
  

Jason Friesen is an active member of the Coquitlam community, as a coach and 
mentor for both lacrosse and soccer. In 2009, Jason started his career with the City in 
the Sewer and Drainage Department, as a Sub-Foreman for Engineering Operations.  
  
Since 2017, Jason has taken an active leadership role with CUPE Local 386, as an 
Executive Member and Shop Steward. In 2021, Jason added another position to his 
resume as the Vice President for the local.  
  
Jason's advanced union training courses include; Shop Steward level 1 and level 2, 
Bargaining level 1 and level 2, and Joint Occupational Health and Safety. He is currently 
the Head of Health and Safety for CUPE 386, has active roles on the Grievance 
Committee, Bargaining Committee, and is a participant at Labour Management 
Meetings.  
 
Jason has assisted many union members over the years with challenges they've faced. 
He advocated for the Aquatics department, took a lead role to resolve concerns in the 
Parks department and maintained a supportive leadership role in the Engineering 
department.  
 

Jason's knowledge and training make him a strong candidate for the Vice President 
position.  
 

         Please re-elect Jason Friesen as our Vice President. 


